
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

    

 

Finals Fairy 
The SU Libraries’ Final Fairy—who may or may not look 
like the sweet fairy to the right—will be hard at work 
during finals, just like you. She will be leaving treats 
around the Academic Commons for you to find and 
posting on our Instagram and Twitter accounts to give 
you hints as to locations. The Grand Prize will be a 
Kindle Fire with an Amazon gift card. Fortunately, the 
Academic Commons offers many hiding places. 
Unfortunately, students who work for any unit of the SU 
Libraries are not eligible for the Grand Prize (sorry!). 

  

Need Caffeine?  Then we have good news for you!  The CBRC (the 

coffee shop in the GAC) will be open extended hours: 

May 14-17 7:30 am-11 pm     May 18 7:30 am-4 pm     May 19 Closed 

May 20 5 pm-11 pm     May 21-22 7:30 am-11 pm     May 23 7:30 am-3 pm 
 
SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff 
sponsoring the event or program. For more information regarding SU’s policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 
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Help Available in the GAC! 
Need a little extra help for finals or end-of-semester projects?  

 Finding sources—you can ask for immediate help at the Research Desk 

portion of the Library Service Desk or you can ask via the chat service on the 

lower right of the Library home page www.salisbury.edu/library/.   

 Tutoring—the Center for Student Achievement’s Tutorpalooza event, 

with extended hours until midnight and tutors on hand to help you do your 

best for finals—will take place on May 13, 14, and 15. The CSA will be open 

until 10 pm May 16-17, 5 pm May 18, and 10 pm May 20-22. See 

www.salisbury.edu/achievement/ for details. 

 Writing help—the University Writing Center will be open during finals 

week! Please visit www.salisbury.edu/uwc to view the schedule and make 

appointments. 

 Tech help—the IT Help Desk will be available to help you with any 

technology issues most hours that the GAC is open. For detailed hours, 

check www.salisbury.edu/helpdesk/helpdesk_hours.html. 

 Math and computer science help--The Math Emporium is open through 

the end of classes but closed during finals week. See 

www.salisbury.edu/mathcosc/tutoringcenter.html. 

24/7 THROUGHOUT 
THE GAC 

All public areas in the GAC 
will be open 24/7 starting 
on May 7 and continuing 
until 7 pm on May 23.  This 
includes the Pit, lobby, 
classrooms, and southside 
lounge on the 1st floor; both 
floors of the Café; the 2nd 
floor areas around the 
atrium, group studies, and 
the southeast hall; the 3rd 
floor; and the 4th floor areas 
around the atrium. Library 
services will be available 
until 2 am Sundays through 
Thursdays and 8 pm on 
Fridays and Saturdays. 
 
 

SPINE POETRY WINNER 

Congratulations to 
macpeperak, the winner of 
our Spine Poetry contest. 

 

 


